
Hi, 

I write to express my dismay at your plans regarding temporary bike lanes on Dundas Place. Having 
ridden all my life (60 years) I can tell you with authority that cycling alongside parked cars is NOT safe! 
Cyclists are at great risk of "dooring". 

A better solution would be to remove parking from one side of the street and have 2 directional bike 
lanes on that side of the road and then have a central divider and a car lane one-way on the other side 
of the road. 

I know that you will say "we cannot lose any parking" but there are thousands of parking spaces 
downtown and virtually no bike lanes! 

I implore you to provide a safe option for us cyclists to ride east-west across town. 

Thanks 

Steve Wright 

Centre St, London ON. 
 

 


